
Dear Victoria, 
  
We would be very pleased if this year you could help us with St. Peter’s Church, Kirby 
Bellars, for our charitable works, in caring for the past and present residents of Kirby Bellars. 
 
I understand that this donation has not been applied for since 2020, when I took over as 
treasurer, we would be very grateful if you could look to back date this to help. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Tom Lovegrove 
 


